
 

 

COMPANY NUMBER 09012630 

Part of the 

 
 

07 September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Reception 
 

Reception Meals – First 3 weeks & Parentpay Login Information 
 
Please find enclosed a menu for your child for the next 3 weeks. In order to assist Reception 
children settling in to the lunchtime routine and for the kitchen to establish their likes and 
dislikes, we are giving them to option to choose their meals for the first three weeks of term 
only.  Please tick one main and one dessert choice each day. Please complete this tonight with 
your child and bring to the office tomorrow morning so that Mrs Robinson can pass this to 
the kitchen to ensure your child receives what they have chosen. 
 
Also attached is a letter regarding setting up your Parentpay account to pay for tickets, trips 

and school meals in the future.  All children in Reception and Key Stage One receive universal 
free school meals until they start Year 3. 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 
admin@highconiscliffe.darlington.sch.uk or ring 01325 374412. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Kaye Boyce 

Vice Principal 
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